From: reqistrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0242

Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 9:53:59 AM

-----Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 4:27 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Cheryl Ellis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I believe that hydro electric power provision should be sourced, managed, and delivered at the local level. Please
halt the sale of Peterborough Distribution Inc. to Hydro One. Along with my neighbours and the majority of
citizens of Peterborough, I strongly oppose this sale.

-- Attachment --





